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Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Monday, January 6, 2025 1:23 PM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2026009

 
Recommendation # 2026009 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2026009 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization 
 

Name Lillian Leber 

Address 5150 DALEHURST DR, COCOA FL 32926 3292  

Phone (412) 302-9732 

Email lilgene79@gmail.com 

Alternate Email lilgene79@gmail.com 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2026009 

Recommendation Title Moratorium on New Building Permitting 

Areas Affected Loss of wetlands. Flooding in Communities  

Department Affected 
 

Current problem Our communities are being flooded and the problem will get worse as indiscriminate 
building permits are continually issued. I would like to see a moratorium on all new 
building permits that include destruction and 'mitigation' of wetlands. Agencies that 
should be gatekeepers don't have the guts to speak up and say, no. It's time for 
Brevard to take the lead to protect our communities from flooding and to save our 
fresh water aquifers. With talk of new water treatment plants recycling sewage water 
to our taps, it is apparent that there is or soon will be a fresh water supply crisis. I don't 
understand why this is allowed to happen. Wetlands provide water for all living things. 
Wetlands replenish our fresh water aquifers. Indiscriminate building destroys our 
wetlands. I'm speaking up. I'd like to see Brevard step up and say, no more! 

Recommendation Less flooding in our communities. Available fresh water for all living things. Proof that 
Brevard really does care about us and what is important. 

Attachments No Documents were attached. 
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Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.  










